
From:  mary ledding <ledfam6384@sbcglobal.net>

Sent time:  08/24/2020 02:25:13 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project hearing 8/26
 

Hi Mindy,

I am re-reading the notice of the meeting and it says that the Advisory AGency shall consider the information
contained in the (draft EIR) and "the Final EIR dated August 2020).

I am not aware that the final EIR has been released.  Has it been released and if so where can I find it?

Thanks,
Mary Ledding


